
From: Brandon Bradford <brandon@16thward.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 12:05 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Englewood Citizens Fellowship Spring 2024 - April 4-11 
  

  
Hi Steve,  
  
Just realized this was in my draft (facepalm) 
  
Per our last conversation,  
  
I am writing to let you know that the Alderman and I have returned from our trip with the 
Civic Fellows Program.   
  
As discussed, here are the details: 
  
We attended the Civic Fellows Program in our official capacity.  
  
The details are as follows: 
Where: Paris, France, & Barcelona, Spain 
When: April 4th-15th 
  
Expenses were covered by the Civic Fellows program.  
  
Topics we covered included,but not limited too: 

• History 
• Architecture 
• ArgoEco Districts 
• Environmental Justice 
• Landscape Design 
• African presence in Paris and Barcelona  

Please let me know if you need anything else.  
  
Thanks in advance. 
  
Best,  
  
Brandon B.  
  
 

  [Warning: External email] 


